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I am writing in support of the three options proposed by Steve Armstrong in his letter to AAA 
for Diversity, Equity and Inclusion to be included in continuing education for our 
profession.  Actuaries involvement in underwriting strategies and rating plans puts us at the 
center of the conversation for whether rates are excessive, inadequate, or unfairly 
discriminatory.  Continuing to educate ourselves on the history of bias and discrimination are 
critical to avoid decisions that may reflect poorly on our profession. 

Alison Khan 

 


